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ADEQ Multi-Sector General Permit (MSGP) Annual Reporting  
 

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) Multi-
Sector General Permit (MSGP) specifies annual analytical monitoring 
and reporting for industrial facilities subject to benchmark sampling, federal Effluent Limitation 
Guidelines and/or located within 2.5 miles of an Impaired or Outstanding Arizona Water. 
 
Annual reports must be received at ADEQ by July 15, 2016. Learn more about the reporting 
requirements at the website: http://azdeq.gov/public-notice-MSGP-2015 
 
             
Why Tempe conducts Inspections of Industrial and Commercial Facilities 

 
The City of Tempe Environmental Compliance Staff carry out the multi-media inspections to see 
that requirements of the Tempe City Code Chapters 12 (Drainage & Flood Control), 27 (Sewer & 
Disposal) and 33 (Water) are being met. Inspections are conducted at facilities to look for potential 
impacts from the facility on the sewer system, wastewater treatment plant, drinking water system 
via cross connection, or the municipal separate storm sewer system (MS4). During the site visit, 
the inspector will review processes and applicable records at the facility and discuss any concerns 
observed during the inspection before leaving the facility.  Questions about the inspection program 
can be directed to Tempe Environmental Services Section (480) 350-2678. 
 
More information is available about Tempe Environmental Services online.  

 

 
 
It’s monsoon season. Be prepared before the storms.         
                                         
Tempe is offering free sandbags throughout the monsoon season, on a first come first serve basis, at 
the following locations: 

• Tempe Field Services, Rio Salado Parkway & Priest Drive (northeast 
corner, in the parking lot) 

• Benedict Sports Complex, 490 W. Guadalupe Road (northwest corner 
of Guadalupe and Kyrene roads) – east side of parking lot 

 
For more tips on how to prepare for the monsoon visit. 
 http://www.tempe.gov/city-hall/public-works/storms-and-monsoon-weather  
 
Only Rain should go into the storm drain. If you see non-stormwater 
entering the storm drains, please let us know by calling (480) 350-4311 
or file a stormwater related complaint online.  

http://azdeq.gov/public-notice-MSGP-2015
http://www.tempe.gov/city-hall/city-clerk-s-office/city-code-and-city-charter
http://www.tempe.gov/city-hall/public-works/water/environmental
http://www.tempe.gov/city-hall/public-works/storms-and-monsoon-weather
http://www.tempe.gov/city-hall/communication-and-media-relations/tempe-311/report-environmental-issues

